We know it continues to be a difficult time for the entire community. We want you to know that we remain committed to safely creating "unique" desserts for you and your families.  Supporting our communities during this unprecedented time is extremely important.
As we navigate these challenging times together, we’d like to take a moment to update you on the latest measures we are taking to ensure the health and wellbeing of our customers and ourselves including:
Cloth Mask Use
 We continue to closely monitor and follow the latest guidance from the CDC and federal and state health agencies. In response to the CDC's newest recommendations regarding cloth face mask use for anyone in a community setting, we are now wearing non-surgical, cloth face masks.
 In addition to proactively using cloth masks, we continue to have rigorous safety measures in place which include:
· Thorough cleaning and sanitizing of all surfaces on an increased, frequent basis.
· Frequent handwashing before, during and after all orders.
· Reinforcing our existing policy to regretfully decline any orders if any team member experience cold or flu-like symptoms, or if they have been in direct contact with someone experiencing these symptoms.
Contactless Delivery
We will continue to provide safe and convenient delivery, direct to your home.  Upon arriving with your handmade desserts, you will be contacted to let you know we have arrived.  Each dessert will be placed at your door and once we've left the area, you can open your door wide and prepare to indulge in your one-of-a-kind confection.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We wish you the very best!  For additional information about the coronavirus, visit the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention at cdc.gov.
